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Re: YES ON HB 4006, I’m a Patient and support my ND 

 

Dear House Health Care Committee, 

 

My name is Andrea Murphy. I am a patient of a Naturopathic Doctor. I would like to 

share my experience working with this medical provider, and ask you to support 

HB4006. 

 

I have seen over 20 Drs and specialists over the last 6 1/2 years. My insurance has 

paid lots of money for me to see these people. None of them have helped me find 

relief from my medical issues except for the naturopath I've been seeing for the last 

two years. My insurance could have paid much less had they offered a fair amount 

toward naturopathy. 

 

I am asking you to please vote yes on HB4006 and ensure fair access to licensed 

Naturopathic Doctors.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

Andrea Murphy 

 

Andreamurphyart@gmail.com 


